
SOUTHEAST ISLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT
P.O. Box 19569, 1010 Sandy Beach Road, Thorne Bay, Alaska 99919
     (907) 828-8254        Fax: (907) 828-8257 E-mail: sisd@sisd.org

Meeting: July 30, 2021 – Special Board of Education Meeting

Category: Business Item

Subject: FY 2022 Professional Service Contract with Chautauqua Educational 
Consulting for Small Schools Consortium Literacy Innovation & 
Improvement Grant Coordination Services 

RECOMMENDATION
It is the administration’s recommendation that the School Board approve the FY 2022 
professional service contract with Chautauqua Educational Consulting Small Schools 
Consortium Literacy Innovation & Improvement grant services.

PERTINENT FACTS:
This contract is a renewal of the current professional services contract with Chautauqua 
Educational Consulting.  This contract is funded by the Small Schools Consortium for 
Literacy Innovation & Improvement Grant.  The consortium includes five school districts: 
Chatham, Hoonah, Pribilof, Southeast Island and Yakutat.  Superintendents at all five of 
the consortium districts are in favor of renewing this contract. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

Approve the FY 2022 Professional Services Contract with Chautauqua Educational 
Consulting.
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